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June 27, 2019 
 
Mr. Richard E. Sebastian, Jr. 
President and CEO 
The Kennedy Center,  Inc. 
2440 Reservoir Avenue 
Trumbull, CT 06611 
 
Contract #:  12DDS0717BT 
   Birth to Three Program 
 
Amendment #:  A3 
  
Amended Period: 7/1/2012 – 6/30/2020  
Amended Amount: $5,000,000.00 
 
Dear Mr. Sebastian: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the above referenced contract amendment has been fully executed 
and approved.  Attached is a scanned copy of the amendment for your files. 
 
Requests for Payment should be completed and directed to the contact identified below.  The OEC 
will process requests for payment in accordance with the terms of the contract.  Your receipt of 
payment is contingent upon the continued availability of funds and your agency’s compliance with 
the terms of the contract. 
 
For issues or concerns related to this contract, please direct your inquiries to: 
 
 Scope of Work:    Payments: 
 Alice Ridgway    Mary Coyle  
 (860) 500-4403    (860) 500-4409 
 alice.ridgway@ct.gov   mary.coyle@ct.gov 
 
 

 
Beth Bye 
Commissioner, or Authorized Designee 
 
C:  Contract file  




